
M E M O R A N D U M 
  
  
  
  
TO:  All Users with Computers Running Windows XP 
  
FROM:  Information Technology Services (ITS) 
  
SUBJECT: WINDOWS UPDATES  
  
Due to a potential problem with a proposed Microsoft Window patch, staff must not apply patches 
unless they are listed on the Windows Updates page. ITS is currently testing all proposed 
patches and will keep staff informed as to their general install status.   
  
If you have any questions regarding this memo, please call Support Services at 305-995-3705(0). 
 


